
 

 

 
 

This site has been selected again for this year’s annual golf and social hour 
event to be held Tuesday, September 9, 2025. We will have a 9:30AM 
shotgun start again this year. Our Social Hour will be from 2:30 - 4:00 PM. 
Golf and social hour will be $60. Social hour only will be $10 for our non-
golfing alumni.  This will be the thirty-fourth anniversary of this event and 
we continue to be amazed at your continued enthusiasm and attendance 
for it every year. 

 
All alumni the age of 70 and above will use the gold tees.  Members 65 and 

over will use the white tees and those under age 65 will use the green tees. 

Women golfers will also use the gold tees. 

 

HOLE SPONSORSHIP 

Hole Sponsorship will again be handled by Mike Taschner and Paul 

Davies. You may sponsor a hole in memory of an alumnus, good wishes, 

promote your business, or for whatever reason you decide for a cost of 

$100. Contact Mike (313-300-1322) or Paul (734-338-5225) to arrange for 

your message and payment. 

 

We want to encourage teams and individuals to register ASAP. We have a 
full refund policy if you notify us any time prior to seven days (9/2/2025) 
of your inability to attend for any reason. The 7-day grace period will be 

strictly adhered to unless there is an emergency. Just notify Wilma Davies 

(computernerd48@yahoo.com) The Registration form is on the second 
page of this newsletter, or you can obtain it from the MNB Alumni website 
at the link below. We look forward to seeing each of you at this year’s 
event. 
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SEPT 9, 2025  

  

 
9:30AM  
SHOTGUN START-GOLF  
All those registered for golf 

will begin play.  Please 

arrive at least 30 minutes 

early to get loaded up.  

 

2:30-4:00PM  
SOCIAL HOUR  
Golfers will be finishing, 

and we will have a social 

hour for our nongolfer 

alumnus to renew old 

friendships and remember 

the good times.  
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